Accessing Sage Services

Children possess an array of gifts and talents.  Some may be academically advanced, others may be musically inclined, while others may excel in sports.  The Framingham Public Schools provide Sage pullout services for the gifted students who collectively demonstrate a high academic ability, an abstract thinking preference, and a divergent learning style.  The social-emotional and self-advocacy needs that impact motivation, style and learning are an important component of this service.  

Not all advanced students who require curriculum modifications (differentiation) to accommodate appropriate annual progress need to participate in this pullout service.  Classroom teachers may consult with Sage Department personnel for support with concerns of curriculum content and pacing for the academically advanced within the classroom setting. 

Teachers, as well as parents, may refer a student for Sage screening.  However, no student may be screened until written parental permission is provided.  The intent of the screening is to determine if Sage services are warranted and whether the service will be provided to the student through the classroom teachers and/or directly to the student in pullout classes. 

To request the necessary referral packet to initiate a screening, parents should contact the Sage Office (508-626-9134).  Referral forms, as well as general information, may also be obtained online at http://www.pages.Framingham.k12.ma.us/gifted_talented_programming.cfm .  Completed forms need to be returned to the Sage Office located at the Walsh Middle School, 301 Brook Street, Framingham, MA 01701. 

Referrals may be submitted at anytime throughout the school year.  Please note, however, that screening is an in-depth process and is impacted by a variety of time constraints.  If parents of students in Grades 2 – 8 are considering a screening for this school year, referrals must be received by the Sage office on or before December 18, 2013.  Parents of first grade students should submit referrals to be received by the Sage office on or before January 24, 2014 for a spring screening with pullout services commencing the following fall.  

